

DOMINICAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL

114 Chalan Pale Ramon Lagu, Rt.1 Yigo, Guam 96929 Tel.# (671) 653-3021/653-3140 Fax # (671) 653-3090 admin@dcsguam.com www.dcsguam.com

January 26, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Greetings of Peace!

We are writing to inform you about an important event that is taking place at DCS - the Catholic school accreditation process. We are scheduled to be accredited by the Western Catholic Educational Association (WCEA) and Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WCEA) in the Spring 2025.

Catholic school accreditation is a process for determining the quality of a school's overall Catholic Identity and educational program and setting the path for continued improvement. This ensures our school meets specific standards of quality and excellence in education. Likewise, this helps us identify areas of strength and areas that need improvement, ultimately enhancing our educational programs and services.

During the entire process, there will be meetings, evaluations, and surveys that will take place both on-campus and remotely. In relation to this, we kindly seek your cooperation and active participation in these activities. Your input, feedback, and support are vital in helping us present a comprehensive and accurate picture of our school.

We understand that your time is valuable, but your involvement in the accreditation process will have a lasting impact on the future of our school. Together, we can ensure that DCS continues to provide a quality Catholic learning environment for our students.

We will keep you informed about the schedules and details of the accreditation process as they become available. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. We look forward to working together to achieve a successful accreditation outcome. Please remember us in your prayers as we remember you in ours.

Sincerely yours,

ГППСІРАІ